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Hello, this is Aaron Herrera, your council representative from District 3 for the Salt River Project (SRP). 
I am a third generation Arizonan. My wife Margaret and I reside in the district and have great pride in 
our home and actively maintain our own irrigation and work with neighbors to facilitate the same. 
Tolleson is more than our home, it is where we raised our children, and grandchildren, and work to 
improve our community, including yours. I was born and raised in Tolleson and own a home less than 
half a mile from where I was raised. 

I work for the City of Tolleson and work every day to improve the quality of life for our residents in the 
Streets division. My wife is a professional that works for the larger Maricopa region on transportation 
safety issues with other regional partners, including your representatives. Our overall all goal is 
improving our communities.  

I have served this district with your interests as I see it through my own. We want water and power 
services that are reliable, affordable and sustainable. This is commitment is evident in my advocacy for 
the transition to cleaner energy sources, contributing significantly to SRP’s 35 percent reduction in 
carbon intensity since 2007. 

With your support, I look forward to further serving our community and serving our families and leading 
SRP towards a sustainable and prosperous future. 

Vote for me, Aaron Herrera, for the SRP Council in District 3, as we advance together towards a 
brighter more sustainable Arizona. 




